
 

 

From: Austin Mitchum  

Sent: Friday, 27 January 2012 2:32 PM 

To: Client Money 

Subject: Client Monies Discussion 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

My name is Austin Mitchum and I am a professional Equities trader. I have traded a variety of assets 

classes and instruments over the past 10 years for corporate instituitons as well as privately.  

  

I have read the submission made by Alan McGrath on 26/1/2012 and I understand and strongly 

agree with the comments made in that submission. I hope you take this submission into deep 

consideration as it is an event that greatly effects our industry.  

  

Thank you for your time and pls feel free to contact me. 

6/10 Ocean St 

Bondi 

2026 

0431547026 

--  

Check out my website, 

http://swingtradersedge.blogspot.com 

- Technical Analysis of Asian Futures  

 

Austin Mitchum 


